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THE FLORIDA BAR APPOINTS PAM ROGERS TO ITS
PROFESSIONAL ETHICS COMMITTEE

October 31, 2023

Berger Singerman is pleased to announce that its Director of Talent Acquisition, Pam Rogers, has been
appointed to a 3-year term on the Professional Ethics Committee (PEC) of The Florida Bar. The PEC provides
answers to ethics inquiries from members of the Bar regarding the inquirers own proposed conduct and
reviews opinions issued by The Florida Bar ethics department attorneys.
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